
From: ROLAND SMITH <repjrs@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/21/2014 5:39:38 PM 
Subject: Re: Ethics Reform - Rep. Bedingfield Amendment

Thanks, But why was i not told so i would have known before the VOTE. Some body droped the ball. 
Roland Smith
On Wednesday, May 21, 2014 10:49 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

We look forward to your support with true ethics reform. Attached is Representative Bedingfield's 
amendment with a summary.
As always, if you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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